
 
From: Illyria Volcansek <   
Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 1:28 PM 
To: Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; Powers, Russ 
<Russ.Powers@hamilton.ca>; Cecchetti, Lynne <Lynne.Cecchetti@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Publicly Fund Hamilton Bike Share 
 
Hello 
 
I hope that you're doing well. I'm writing to extend my support for the Hamilton Bike Share to be 
publicly funded and for use to be low-cost or preferably free. An affordable Bike Share is a vital part of 
creating a sustainable future that prioritizes the environment. Thank you so much and have a lovely day. 
 
Kind regards, 
Illyria Volcansek 
Ward 5 Resident  
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